
RT. F/ENOLA (WEST SHORE PINNACLE 

HOSPITAL DETOUR) 
Due to construction at the West Shore Pinnacle Hospital, the 

section of the road that loops around the hospital will be 

closed. The closure is effective Thursday April 4, 2019 and will 

last for up to 24 months.  Detour is as follows: 
 

Rt. F/Enola – regular route to Technology Parkway, make left at 

1st entrance to Hospital loop, go to 3rd entrance to your right 

and make a right into parking lot, turn left down 2nd parking 

lane and continue to stop in front of stairs, turn left to exit 

parking lot and then left onto main loop road back to 

Technology Parkway, right onto Technology Parkway to regular 

route. 

  


